
Idaho Senior Golfers Association 

594 W. 300 S. Heyburn, Idaho 83336 

WELCOME 

Dear Members: 

As we begin our 2018 Season, we want to share some of our accomplishments 

over the past two years. As many of you know, that is when the existing board 

took over.  

• Our membership numbers keep increasing. 

• Over $150,000 paid out in prize money in 30 events. 

• Participation in the 30 events was over 2400 players. 

• Added several new courses as well as enhanced some of our existing 

courses. 

• Established written policies for all members to see.  

• Improved communications with members via an Email list of over 600 

players and added a presence to social media. 

• Reestablished our Winter Get Away.  

• Ensured compliance to our non-profit status and maintained financial 

stability.  

In 2018, we have added 3 new courses to our rotation and selected Clear Lake 

Country Club for our State Championship. We are still working on getting more 

women to participate in our events and need your help in doing so. We have also 

added an exciting new program to reward those players who truly enjoy golf. Our 

Most Avid Golfer Club will be giving away 10, $100 gift cards at the end of the 

year. Members will be given points for participation, out of district participation 

and tournament results. 

We also welcome feedback to improve our organization. 

We look forward to seeing you on the courses in 2018. 

Dave Opdyke  

  


